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Roberta DiMezza

From: Tim Deschene <tdeschene@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, March 14, 2025 11:39 AM
To: House Judiciary Committee
Subject: House Bill H5436

I am writing to voice my opposition to House Bill H5436, RHODE ISLAND ASSAULT WEAPONS BAN ACT OF 2025. Due to 
the current political climate and being an ally to people of color, immigrants, the LGBTQ community, and other 
marginalized groups, I can not support this bill in good faith. 
 
Thank you,  
 
Timothy Deschene 
North Smithfield, RI 
 
      


